
Important Notice Regarding PG Sem 04 Re Appear Admit 
Card Dec 17 Exam 

 
It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that Suppl. Exams Of PG Sem 04 Spl Chance will be 
held only after 15 Dec 2017. 
Fresh // New Admit Card will be available only after publishing of date sheet 
and also Previous Admit Card Uploaded on the Panel may be treated as 
Cancelled. 
 
 
 
Note:- 
Exam Center Of Sem 04 will be differ From Exam Center 
Of Sem 01 & Sem 03. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


